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Federal Communications Commission
445 12th St., SW
Washington DC 20554

Re:  Radio Station WIBW, Jupiter, FL (Facility ID No. 32963)
Jupiter Planet Radio, LLC

Dear Madam Secretary:

On behalf of Jupiter Planet Radio, LLC (“JPR”), licensee of Station WIBW, Jupiter, Florida
(“WIBW?), and pursuant to Section 73.1125(d)(1) of the Commission’s rules, this is to provide
notice that as of February 1, 2012, the main studio of WIBW will temporarily relocate to 2475
Mercer Ave - Suite 103, West Palm Beach, Florida 33401. I have been informed by my client
that the new temporary main studio location is within 25 miles from the reference coordinates for
Jupiter, Florida."

In addition, JPR currently has pending before the Media Bureau’s Audio Division a request for
temporary waiver of Section 73.1125 with respect to the temporary WIBW main studio location
at 525 NW Lake Whitney Place, Suite 204, Port Saint Lucie, Florida. In view of the relocation
of the main studio referenced above, JPR respectfully withdraws its request for temporary waiver
of Section 73.1125 for WIBW.

Should there be any questions concerning the foregoing, please contact the undersigned.

Sincerely yours,

helley Sadbwsky
Counsel for Jupiter Planet Radio, LLC

cc: Audio Div., Media Bureau

" A further relocation of the WIBW main studio is contemplated to occur on or about March 1, 2012, and
the Commission will be notified pursuant to Section 73.1125(d)(1) when that relocation has occurred.



